
From:                              kamal jeet 
Sent:                               Sunday, 22 December 2013 7:42 PM
To:                                   Standard Consultation
Subject:                          Views regarding OET marking criteria
 
Respected sir/ Madam
 
I am pleased to read that you are rethinking of OET passing criteria. It will be really grateful if you change the
requirements to get registered with AHPRA. 
 
I will be highly obliged to you.
 
 
Yours faithfully
Kamal Kumar




